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----- Original Message -----
From: sgyenes@ycp.edu
To: mjawhar@msn.com
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2004 4:29 PM
Subject: guest speaker
 Mr. Jawhar,
Your student John Duchak informed me that you would be willing to
attend my Islam course at York College of Pennsylvania as a guest
speaker.  I would love to have you come and speak to my class about
being a Muslim in the community, your personal relationship
with Islam, and any other topics you would like to address.

If you would be willing to attend my class, I have left open Monday
November 22 as a possible date.  The class meets from 3-415
Monday. Please let me know if you would be willing to attend and
participate in class. 
Thank you,
Scott Gyenes
(717) 764-1073 - home phone number
sgyenes@ycp.edu

Scott M. Gyenes
Department of History
York College of Pennsylvania
York Country Day School
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